
ST. LAWRENCE JEWRY
NEXT GUILDHALL

TUESDAYS
at 1 PM

21.1.2025 –
1.4.2025

SPRING RECITAL SERIES

Free Entry



Music recitals have been a regular feature at 
St Lawrence Jewry since they were introduced by 

Margaret Cobb (the church organist at the time) in 1957.

The programme is formed to create an invaluable platform
for both professionals and conservatoire students to perform

in a prestigious central London location.

Traditionally these were limited to just organ and piano, but
are now varied, with different soloists, ensembles, and
repertoire being showcased on a week by week basis.

 
Recitals are held on Tuesdays at 1.00pm during term time, for

up to 40 minutes. The timing, and relaxed environment for
the audience, perfectly fits into the lunch break of many city

workers and visitors.

Entry is free (unless otherwise advertised) with a retiring
collection to support the music ministry of St Lawrence

Jewry, the upkeep of our instruments, and the administration
of the series.

Recitals At St Lawrence Jewry



January 21st

January 28th

February 4th

February 11th

February 18th

February 25th

March 4th

March 11th

March 18th

March 25th

April 1st

Isabelle Allan

Greg Hartmann

Elisabeth Tsai

Eryna Kisumba &
Alicia Hernandez

Billy Zhu

Geneva High
School Choir, USA

Luke Lally Maguire

Peixin Nie &
Hannah Hughes

Joanna Lam

Hugh Rowlands,
Archie Inns,
Francis Bamford

Felicia Toni

Violin

Piano

Piano

Cello & 
Piano

Piano

Choir

Piano

Piano & 
Soprano

Piano

Countertenor, Tenor
& Piano

Piano

Spring Term Programme



A retiring collection is taken at the end of each recital, 
and we are grateful of any donation you may wish to make.

The collection from recitals is allocated to supporting 
the St Lawrence Jewry Music Fund, which contributes 

to the running of the recitals and the upkeep
 and maintenance of the organ and piano.

 
If you would prefer to make your donation using 
card / contactless, you can use the Giving Station
in the church entrance, or scan the QR code here:

 

Please consider Gift Aid on your donation. If you are a UK taxpayer
 and agree to St Lawrence Jewry claiming Gift Aid 

on your donation (by filling in an envelope for cash donations, 
or the relevant screen for card donations), the Government will give us 25p

 on top of every £1 you give to us - and it doesn’t cost you a penny!

If you are a musician interested in being part of our programme, 
please do get in touch.

admin@stlawrencejewry.org.uk

Guild Vicar – Fr. James Titley Director of Music – James McVinnie


